
 

 

AUSTRIA, ITEM 16 

Other matters 

64. COPUOS (25.08. – 03.09.2021) 

 

 

Mister Chair, 

Distinguished delegates, 

Ladies and Gentlemen 

 

 

Austria congratulates the working group on the “Space2030” Agenda and its chair to have 

finalized its report and therefore proposes, also with regard to the foreseeable admission of 

the hundredth member of the COPUOS, that the prosperous work of the UNOOSA should 

also be referred to during the next High Level Political Forum (HLPF) in July 2022 in New 

York. Therefore, Austria proposes, through guidance by the chair, to prepare, with 

agreement of the member states, a text to be included into next year’s ministerial 

declaration of the High Level Political Forum. 

 

Thank you 

 


